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From: Isaac Kunisawa <ikunisawa@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 8:10 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing this in regards to the proposed changes to the Forex leverage. I do not agree with nor
want this proposal to go through. It greatly hinders the unique ability that Forex offers to
maximize gains. It would also deter future traders from trading this market without that leverage.
It is up to each trader that trades Forex to know and understand the risk included in that
potential gain.
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